Timber Ridge PTO Due Dates and Upcoming Events
Fundraiser Money due TODAY (October 20th)Upcoming Events
  
October 23, 2014
What: Skate Party
Who: Timber Ridge students & their friends & family
When: Thursday, October 24th 6:30-8:30p
Where: Skate North (5621 Meredith Dr, Des Moines, IA 50310)
Cost: $6.
October 24, 2014
What: Fall Costume Party
Who: Timber Ridge students & their friends & family
When: Friday October 24th 6:30-8:30p
Where: Timber Ridge Elementary Gym
Cost: FREE. Please bring a non-perishable to be donated to a food pantry as your price of admission.
We will have a live DJ to provide music for dancing. Snacks provided also. Kids and adults are encouraged to wear school-friendly costumes. Please no weapons or nothing too scary


Hello Timber Ridge Families!  A BIG Thank you to those of you participating the Timber Ridge PTO fundraiser this year.  Please remember to send all cookie dough orders and money to school on Monday October 20.  We will be announcing our top sellers and Limo Lunch winners later next week.
Box Tops Collection November 7th
This is an easy way to collect $ for our school’s wish lists which the school budget doesn’t cover!  
Now thru Friday, Nov. 7th please send Box Tops, Campbell’s Labels for Education, Tyson A+ Labels, and empty Ink Cartridges to school with your child(ren)!  The class with the most collected will earn a PIZZA PARTY!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Box Tops are worth 10 cents each and are on Betty Crocker bake mixes, Pillsbury, Ziploc, Hefty, Chex Mix, Kleenex, Yoplait, GOGURT, Avery office supplies, Cheerios, Green Giant, to name a few.  Please trim carefully and send in unexpired only.  http://www.boxtops4education.com  
Campbell’s Labels for Education are found on Campbell’s soups, Goldfish, Prego, Pop Secret popcorn, Post cereal, Spaghettios, V-8 juice for example.  Trim around the dotted lines and points are worth 1, 5, 10 or even 100! www.labelsforeducation.com 
Tyson A+ Project Our school earns 24 cents for each label.  www.tyson.com/projectaplus 
Ink Cartridges Please place in sealed bag before putting in your students’ back pack.
Thank you for helping!
